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Hi Hilary,
 
Just a quick note on the above application to mention that I have some reservations
regarding the siting of this mast due to the presence of species rich grassland. I have asked
Katie to visit the site to assess what potential habitat could be lost as a result of the
application and I hope to be able to put a comment together for you by close of play on the
10th. I am however out of the office until that afternoon, and if my return is delayed I may
have to look at it on Friday morning (11th). We may have to condition methodology or
suggest mitigation to minimise impact.
 
Many thanks,

Elspeth
 
 
Elspeth Ingleby
Land of Iron Natural Heritage Officer
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley, York YO62 5BP
Telephone: 01439 772700
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